## Parent Teacher Association

**16 Castle Street** Washington, NJ 07882

April 13, 2017

## Open PTA Board Positions for 2017-2018 School Year

The following PTA board positions are open for the 2017–2018 school year and will be voted on at the May 16, 2017 General Meeting: Vice President and Treasurer. If you are interested in running for either of these offices, please send your letter of intent to Tracy Padilla at the email below.

Anyone applying must be a PTA member for at least 15 days in order to run for a board position. If you are interested, and are not a member. there's still time-contact Ann Marie Schulte before May 1st and she will assist you with membership. Her contact information is below.

PLEASE CONSIDER STEPPING UP TO RUN FOR A BOARD POSITION. The PTA needs the support of our community to be successful. Some of the things your PTA Board and its members organize are book fairs, assemblies, dances, Cultural Arts, many family fun activities, and Goodwill programs for local families in need. Please become a part of the Washington Township PTA Board and help us continue to make a positive difference in the lives of our children.

## Letter Of Intent Sample Wording: I, (First and Last Name) would like to run for the office of (Vice President or Treasurer) in the Washington Township PTA for the term of July 2017-June 2019. I can be reached at (provide e-mail and phone number) to confirm my intent. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact any of the current board members below. Thank you for your support! Washington Township PTA Board

Tracy Padilla President tracyp1005@aol.com Ann Marie Schulte Vice President schulteannmarie@yahoo.com Gail Marascia Secretary

Jennifer Temple Treasurer gailzee3@gmail.com jennywren82@gmail.com